From: Cameron Buck

To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: SB1530
Date: Saturday, February 8, 2020 10:17:52 AM

Good Morning,

I'm writing to ask that you consider either taking up this bill in the next regular session, or
place it on the ballot to let all Oregonians vote on its merits. This is too complex and costly to
even be considered during this short session, which wasn't designed for these matters.

As for the bill itself, I am very concerned about the economic impact it will have for all
Oregonians, while the state collects more tax dollars, creates more regulations, and puts our
citizens at a disadvantage with no substantial difference to the environment.

Sincerely,
Cam Buck

Cameron Buck
Blue Sky Farm/ Cascade Trees
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